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Robert Savoie (New Orleans) published an article titled “Bank Partnership Programs and the Regulatory 
Response” in The Review of Banking & Financial Services, a periodic review of special legal developments 
affecting lending and other financial institutions. The article analyzes the various structures being used on the 
federal and state level to regulate bank partnership programs.
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